
Leadership in Training: Professional Development 2025

After careful consideration, the difficult decision was made to cancel the 2025 cycle of 

this program. 

FFR Training will focus on a strong relaunch of the LIT: Professional Development program in 
FY26.

Important Information Regarding Rosters and Future Recruitment:
Please note that selectee rosters from 2025 will not be rolled over to the new recruitment 
cycle in 2026. This means that if you are interested in participating in a future iteration of the 
Navy Quality of Life Leadership in Training: Professional Development program, you will need 
to re-apply.
We anticipate launching a new recruitment cycle in 2026. Details regarding the new application 
process, eligibility criteria, and program specifics will be shared through region POCs and the 
FFR Training Hub.  

Regional Nominations:
We want to emphasize that regions are at liberty to choose their nominees as they see fit for 
any future program cycles. The decision regarding nominations lies solely with the regional 
representatives.

We value your interest in the Navy Quality of Life Leadership in Training Program and 
appreciate your understanding. We encourage you to stay informed about future opportunities 
that may be of interest.

Sincerely, 

Navy Quality of Life Leadership in Training Team
FFR Training 

Cancellation Notice

https://www.navymwr.org/careers/training/employee-career-resources/n9-leadership-in-training
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